
January 26, 2021 

 

Dear Lian-Sheng Ma 

Editor in Chief, World Journal of Gastroenterology 

 

Thank you and the reviewers for the thorough review of our manuscript and 

insightful comments which have helped us to improve the quality of our manuscript, 

“Efficacy and safety of endoscopic submucosal dissection for Gastric tube cancer: A 

multicenter, retrospective study” (manuscript No:60258). We have carefully 

considered all comments and suggestions provided by reviewers and Editorial 

Office’s comment, and revised our manuscript accordingly.  

・According to the Format for references guidelines, we changed some reference 

number in order to avoid more than five references in a single citation.  

・We provided the original figure documents using PowerPoint . 

・We added the “article highlight” section at the end of main manuscript. 

 

 

We hope that the revised version is now acceptable for publication as an Original 

Article in World Journal of Gastroenterology. Please do not hesitate to let us know 

whether there are any further changes we should make to the manuscript. 

 

With best regards. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Seiji Kawano, M.D.PhD 

Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, Okayama University Graduate 

School of Medicine, Dentistry, and Pharmaceutical Science,  

2-5-1 Shikata-cho, Okayama 700-8558, Japan 

E-mail: skawano@mpd.biglobe.ne.jp Telephone: 81-862357218 


